CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

February 28, 2009
Present:  Gene Reynolds, Carol Conklin, Hazel Hinton, Sue Skene, Sandra Peterson and Ann Bailey.

President Gene Reynolds called the meeting to order.

Ann read the minutes from the January 31, 2009 meeting.

Sandra said there was going to be a “Dancing with the Stars” here in Fayetteville and she would try to get more information on it since none of the other board members knew anything about it.

Gene said that someone from Double Tree Motel had talked to him about us having a dance out there.  There was a general discussion about the motels out at Cedar Creek Road and Carol suggested that maybe we could have a trial dance at one of the motels.

Hazel and Carol will select the menu for our March 2009 dance.  Hazel will order the flowers for the dance.  

Our next board meeting with be held in May 2009.  

The meeting was adjourned. 

Ann Bailey, Secretary

